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On behalf of Interlochen Center for the Arts ("ICA"), licensee of noncommercial Station
WIAA, Interlochen, Michigan, I am responding to a December 1, 2014 notification of a proposal
by Roy E. Henderson ("REH"), to modify Station WOUF(FM), Beulah, Michigan and to
designate WIAA as a Class CO, in lieu of Class C.

The purpose of this letter is to inform the Commission and REH that ICA does not object
to the reclassification of WTAA or the grant of the WOUF(FM) application.

Respectfully submitted,
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Jqin Crigler
Cbunsel for

JC:cll
cc: John C. Trent (via email)

Rodolfo F. Bonacci (via email)
Tung Bui (via email)
Jenie Altruda (via email)
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